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 UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

June 25    Divine Mercy Chaplet 3 PM. 
June 25    Beep Beep Bingo 5:30 PM. 
July     4    Independence Day, Office is closed. 
Aug. 11     Parish Picnic after the 11 AM Mass. 
Confessions on Saturdays from 3-4 PM during 
remainer of June and July. 

  
 REST IN PEACE 

  

Please pray for the soul of Ida Kerch, mother of 
Steve Kerch, and  Alan Lotarski who died this week. 
May their souls and all the souls of the faithful 
departed rest in peace. 

 
 

TWELFTH 
SUNDAY IN 
ORDINARY 

TIME 
  
  
 

 
 

SUNDAY 
JUNE 23, 

2024 

STEWARDSHIP                      
 

Eleventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 
$9,955.63 

 
CSA 

Pledged: $96,245 
 

Paid: $81,810 
 

THANK YOU FOR THE GENEROSITY YOU SHOW 
TO OUR PARISH! 
  
St. Michael Church:  In memory of Fr. Christo-
pher Barnes ($20). 

  

Date / Mass Lector   EMHC Cantor Accompanist Altar Servers 

June 29/4:30 PM Linda Hajtol Patty Meehan 
John Svirbly 

Lily T. Natalie Serrano Krystal W., & 
Mason M. 

June 30/8:00 AM Bob Moore Kenda & Tom 
Hoovler 

     John & Gabe G. 

June 30/11:00 AM  Bea DeCiancio Marilyn Kosloski 
Doug Ruffing 
 

Kloe Soros 
 

Lisa Demarest Ella & Lance P., 
Andrew H. 

 



MASSES FOR THE WEEK 
 Weekday Masses Tues– Fri  9AM /First Sat 9AM 

Saint Michael Church 
 

TUESDAY, JUNE 25 
Dolecki Wedding Anniversary (Eugene & Suzanne 

Dolecki) 
 

 WEDNESDAY, JUNE 26 
Paul & Magdolna Soros (George Soros) 

 
 THURSDAY, JUNE 27 

Saint Cyril of Alexandria 
Sr. Barbara Regan (Betty Grasso) 

 
FRIDAY, JUNE 28 

Saint Irenaeus 
Vincent Tofani (Tony Luciani) 

 
THIRTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 
SATURDAY, JUNE 29 

4:30 PM Saint Michael Church 
Laura & Tony Washlaski (Family) 

  
SUNDAY, JUNE 30 

*8:00 AM  Saint Margaret Mission* 
Joseph Giardina (Doug & Janet Scott) 

11:00 AM Saint Michael Church 
For the People of the Parish 

40 CLUB   
 
The Forty Club benefits St Michael School. Tickets are 
available now for 2024-2025 by contacting one of the 
ticket sellers: 
 
Wes Bates: 724-699-6255 
Walter Beh: 724-588-3108 
Natalie Higbee: 724-699-9021 
Mark Holian: 724-932-5937 
Fran Krachkowski: 724-588-3749 
Roseanne McConnell: 724-588-3254 
Judy McKay: 724-456-5654  
Charles Stepp: 724-588-2127 
 
First drawing is August  7, 2024 with the final drawing 
May 25, 2025 with the Buffet Dinner. 

 SANCTUARY CANDLES 
INTENTION & DONOR 

  
June 16-30     Tom Duda (Mary Jo Lipani) 
June 16-30     Vince Cardamon (Susan & Joy Lynn) 

 
 SPECIAL ROSARY 

 
A Rosary for the conversion of sinners will be led by the 
Secular Order of Franciscans on Sunday, June 23 at 
10:30 AM prior to Mass.  All are welcome to pray the  
Rosary! 

SAVE THE DATE 

The Annual Parish Picnic is set for Sunday, August 11, 2024.  Watch the bulletin for upcoming meetings, and other 
details.  Helpers for set up, food service, and clean up are needed.  Sign Up lists will be coming closer to the event 
on Flocknote.   

MINISTRY SCHEDULING 

All weekend Mass ministries (Including Altar Servers) are being scheduled through Ministry Scheduler starting in 
July.  Please use the request sub feature on the app if you cannot serve as soon as possible once you see your as-
signment. 

BEEP BEEP BINGO 
 

Save the date for Beep Beep Bingo at the Reynolds Drive In Tuesday June 25th, July 23rd, August 27th to benefit 
St Michael School.   Gate opens at 5:30, bingo starts at 6:30. 20 games of Bingo for $20. Volunteers to help with 
this event would be greatly appreciated.  
 

SCHOOL PROJECTS FOR SUMMER 
  

We are putting together clean-up crews over the summer. If you could lend us some time this summer, we have a 
list of projects we'll be working on to get the school and Lateran Hall in tip-top shape for the 2024-2025 school 
year. Please contact the Church office at 724-588-9800 option 1 or stmichaelsecretary20@gmail.com if you're 
available to help. 



 A WORD FROM FATHER BRANDON   
   
 After this weekend, I will be heading off to my 30-Day retreat which I have been anticipating and 
planning for over a year now. As I’ve said previously, I will be away at the campus of Creighton 
University, Omaha, from 23 June to 29 July. Over those five weeks, Fr Ray is covering - a favor I am 
eternally grateful for! There is one weekend (next weekend) that you’ll have Fr David Renne from Saint 
Mark Seminary & Gannon University, Erie, coming down to cover. I appreciate the huge favor Fr Ray is 
giving me in being so willing to cover the daily Masses, confessions, funerals, and weekend liturgies! I 
am, and we are, so blessed to have him here at Saint Michael! I look forward to seeing you on my first 
weekend back, 3 & 4 August. I am super excited to be going on this – I can’t wait! I think the hardest 
part of this retreat, though, is going to be not being able to preach! I do love that aspect of my life as a 
priest quite a lot, and not being able to engage in that aspect of my priesthood is going to be the 
hardest! In lieu of that, I will keep you all tight in prayer and just know that I will think of you each day 
while I’m away for the month. I only ask that, in addition to behaving for Fr Ray, that you just pray that I 
remain engaged and committed for the month and that I come back a holier and better priest and 
spiritual father for you and to our little community and corner of the world!  
 
At the end of this month, while I am away on retreat, we will be thanking our Faith Formation staff for 
their many years of service as we undergo some changes. Mrs. Judy Seman will be retiring after just shy 
of 30 years of ministry in the Faith Formation of our students of Saint Michael Parish and Saint Margaret 
Mission! She has been doing this work for our parish since I was in the third grade! It’s remarkable to 
think of just how many lives have been touched by her over these three decades and two generations of 
young people! For the last 8 years, Mrs. Teia Barger has been our Director of Faith Formation! She has 
overseen and led the program through much change, especially as the Diocese has refined and set out 
new goals and programming over that time. She has also been a tremendous asset in her love of retreats 
and making - especially our Confirmation retreat - something truly meaningful for our students. I have 
really admired her devotion to those and wanting to make them something great. Together, Judy & Teia 
have brought decades of devotion and service to Faith Formation here at Saint Michael Parish - including 
Saint Margaret Mission. I am grateful for their years of giving so much of themselves and their leadership 
here in the parish. I encourage you to thank them and let them know what they have meant to you, your 
own faith - and your children - over these years!  
 
The future of Faith Formation in the parish will be put into the hands of a newly being formed Parish 
Faith Leadership Team. I am forming a team to not only manage and lead the ‘Sunday school’ component 
of Faith Formation, but also to be a team to lead and guide the faith formation of Saint Michael school 
and, ultimately as time goes on, every aspect of faith formation within the parish. I have asked Mr. and 
Mrs.(Chris and Megan) Straub to lead that team as a couple. I have also asked one of our SMS teachers, 
Ms. Jamie Knicely, to work as program coordinator of our Sunday Faith Formation. A unique thing about 
this team is that I want to form a team of educators who have as their primary vocation in the world 
teaching and forming our children. I want a team of faithful educators to help me in picking up where 
Teia and Judy have left off - to build upon their decades of work - and to extend their purview into all 
areas of faith formation in the parish. I wanted to form a team that could collaborate together and where 
not one single person would ever bear all the load of the work but collaborate and strategize and 
delegate amongst themselves the work of forming our children, and adults, in the faith. Please be patient 
with them as they get working together as a team and as we build out the team. They will get underway 
while I am away in silence, but I wholly trust them to do the work they need to do in my absence.  
 
See you in five weeks!  
 
 
Love,  
Fr. Brandon    


